
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Summer Term 

We can’t believe we are already well into the second half of 

the Summer term!  The first week back saw us enjoying 

Healthy Living Week, where the children really enjoyed 

learning more about ways in which they could look after their 

physical and mental health. 

All the children are continuing to learn through their topics 

and we can really see how far each child has come in the 

quality of the work they are producing along with the amount 

they are able to say about what they have learnt. 

We are so pleased to see how nicely the children play 

together across school  showing a wonderful understanding 

of our Golden rules – particularly do be kind! 

We have a really busy final half term with lots to look forward 

too, including lots of transition activities, which have already 

begun. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 23rd June 2023: Summer Fair 

Tuesday 27th June 2023: Reception Trip 

Friday 30th June: Children’s Reports out to parents/carers 

W/B Monday 3rd July 2023: Optional parent/carer consultations 

Thursday 6th July 2023: Year 2 trip 

Friday 7th July 2023: Year 1 trip 

Monday 10th July 2023: Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July / Thursday 13th July / Friday 14th July: Transition days 

Monday 17th July 2023: Reception class trip 

Tuesday 18th July 2023: Tag Rugby festival 

Thursday 20th July 2023: Reception Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Friday 21st July 2023: Last day of Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Reminder 

We hope the sun will be shinning for much of this term so please do remember to 

send children to school with the following items;  

 water bottle 

 sun hat 

 sun cream applied 

 A coat is also required due to the weather being quite changeable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: Nut Free School 

Please remember we are a Nut Free School. 
Nuts should not be included in any snacks or lunch boxes brought into school. 

We must ensure the safety of all our pupils and ask for your support in this. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

We are so pleased to congratulate Mrs Paterson, who is expecting her second child 
towards the end of this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes for September 

You will have received a letter detailing your child’s new class for September 

today. 

Each class teacher will hold a presentation in their class at 3pm on Thursday 29th 

June 2023.  The presentation time will be an opportunity to meet the class teacher 

and hear about some of the key messages for next year. 

We are holding lots of transition activities for the children, including story times in 

their new classes and a three days transition from Wednesday 12th July – Friday 

14th July 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOHA Summer Fair 

We are so excited that today is our ‘Friends of Heather Avenue’ Summer Fair! 

 

This event takes so much time and planning by our FOHA committee and we 

know they have been working incredibly hard to put on an enjoyable community 

event. 

 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Please do feel welcome to invite friends and family to what we hope will be an 

amazing event! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


